Piper, Dean

From:

Aleida Marin <marinaleida60@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, October 8, 2021 8:47 PM

To:

Piper, Dean

Subject:

Appeal

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Allow sender | Block sender

Hello Dean

First of all, I want thank you for your help in this process.

The purpose of this email is to express my disagreement with the decision made at the adjustment meeting held last night in relation to the request to build the driveway of my house, which, as we already explained, is a real need to protect the safety of my grandchildren and my mother, as Taft Street has good traffic.

I really believe that Mr. James Ryan was not fair in his approaches, therefor I would like to know what are the steps that I must follow to file an appeal and on the other hand, what should I do to request that the payment of a new fee be withdrawn because I have already paid for it twice.

Always grateful for your attention

Aleida Marin